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Others present for the Site Walk  

Tom Johnson, Francis D. Parisi, Seth Calland, Mark McRobbie, Fran Fami, Lynn and John 

Shell, Frank Zottoli, Ron and Kathy McKay, Jen Libby, Sandy Ouellette and Jim Miller with 

Clearview Community TV.  

 

Chairman Dube opened the Planning Board site walk and Chairman Frothingham opened the 

ZBA site walk at 6:00. 

 

Next, they and those in attendance walked through the woods to see the balloons that were 

flown. The higher one was visible from that vantage point but the lower one was not. Mr. Dube 

stated that the tower would be located in the middle of the property. All other questions were 

deferred to the public hearing that would take place at 7:00 that evening. 
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The Chairmen closed the site walk at 6:14.  

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted for approval at the next ZBA meeting, 

 

Priscilla Colbath,  

ZBA Secretary 
 


